


Thank you for your time, effort, and consideration in this amendment reque  Please do not hesitate
to contact me at Radiation Safety Service / EHS [(734) 647-2251 / (734) 76 6200/
should you have any questions or comments regarding t s correspondence.

Sincerely,

Masde . Rrcacell

Mark L. Driscoll
Director / Radiation Safety Officer
Radiation Safety Service / EHS
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cc: Danielle Sheen, CIH, Executive Director, Environment, Health & Safe
Ruthann Nichols, Ph.D., Chair, Radiation Policy Committee
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